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Attention ALL Grads! 

Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Sunday, May 28th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you 
are participating in this event, please pay your School 
Activity Fee of $30 and your School Leaving 
Ceremony of $80.  The deadline to pay and order 
your Grad Gown is Friday, March 10th.  All fee 
payments must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 
 

  
The following Math Contests are scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 22nd during Period 5 
 

1. Fermat Contest (Gr. 11) in the Library 
2. Pascal Contest (Gr. 9) in the Library 
3. Cayley Contest (Gr. 10) in the Library 
4. Canadian National Math League Contest (Gr. 

8) 
The Pascal, Cayley and Fermat contests are 
opportunities for students to have fun and to develop 
their mathematical problem-solving ability.  These 
contests are designed by the University of Waterloo. 
 
For more practice, please visit  

https://www.cemc.uwaterloo.ca/contests/pcf_eWorks
hop.html 
 
For more information, please see Mr. Marzouk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebel Nation 2023, on Thursday, February 16th at 
7:00 pm in the MJ Fox Theatre.  Tickets are $7 and 
$8 at the door. 
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“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.”  Benjamin Franklin 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday, February 15th – Canadian Computing 
Competition in E133 
 
Thursday, February 16th – Rebel Nation, 7:00 pm, 
MJF 
 
Monday, February 20th – Family Day – School Closed 
 
Wednesday, February 22nd – Fermat, Pascal, Cayley 
and Canadian National Math Contest 
 
Thursday, February 23rd – Winter Formal 
 
Friday, February 24th – District Pro D Day – School 
Closed 
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